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September Highlights!!

Fall Rides:
*NEW Program

Ladies’ Tea

September 19th



Household Extension
Numbers

1st Floor
Lakeview 7465

Still Waters 7466
Golden Creek 7340
Woodlands 7341

2nd Floor
Water’s Edge 7346
Autumn Glory 7347

Daisy Lane 7348
Prairie Post 7349

3rd Floor
Prairie Sky 7355
Sunset Way 7356

Homestead Ridge 7357
Freedom Meadows 7356

For Donations, to
HavenGroup please scan the

code provided.

September is here — marking the transition
from summer to fall and ushering in an energy
that makes us want to savor every moment of
crisp mornings and cozy evenings.

In many ways, September also feels like the
busiest time of the year: The kids go back to
school, work piles up after the summer’s dog
days, and Thanksgiving is suddenly upon us.

It’s a month of new beginnings, heartwarming
traditions, and the enchantment of golden
leaves and bales of hay.

Fall is also a time of friendship and
fellowship, a time when we can gather
together and enjoy a hot cup of coffee or tea
with some old or new friends. 

Beginning in the first week of September, we
will be starting a new program, our Ladies’
Tea, every Monday morning at 10 o’clock. Our
Men’s Coffee is also resuming at 10 o’clock
Tuesdays and Fridays. 

This month has us once again playing The
Price is Right on September 19th, so “Come
on Down” as we play everyone’s favorite
game to win some amazing prizes, maybe
even a new car….

Our home is buzzing with excitement as we
venture out in the Handi-van on our “Beef,
Bean and Honey Tours” September 25th, 26th
and October 3rd. We will be touring the
countryside checking out the harvest and
enjoying the beautiful seasonal changes.



Please join us in celebrating with our September birthday’s:

 
Invite-only party. Our monthly birthday party is still held on the 2nd Tuesday of
every month from 2:30 -3:30 and our friends are welcome to bring one family

member each to enjoy some cake, coffee and fellowship.

Leanne Silvers
Therapeutic Recreation Facilitator,

Daily Life Team Member

We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome our new friends into our home:

Nadia Dyck
Maria Fender
Bill Lehman

Nettie Peters

We hope you enjoy your new home. 

Esther Dueck 
David Adrian 
Tina Heckert 

Minnie Reimer 
Ken Eide 

Malinda Koop 
Jean Major 

Grace Huculak 
Evelyn Keuhn 

Susanna Neufeld

…when I awoke this morning, and autumn had filled the air, the green leaves
had turned to crimson, and God was everywhere. – Russell T. Brown. 



Decisions—something we make every day. Do I do this—or do that? 
Sometimes we make decisions quickly while other times we think long
and hard over what to do. Sometimes we regret it later on, wishing we had
decided differently. 

We could ask, “Why doesn’t God compel us to always make the right
choice?” Wouldn’t life be better if everyone automatically did the right
thing? Think of it—no regrets! We would always get along with everyone.
Wasn’t it risky for God to give us the freedom of choice?

God could have compelled Adam and Eve to do the right thing. He could
have left out the Tree of Knowledge, but he didn’t. He let them decide for
themselves and we know how that story ended.

In many ways our government compels us to make good decisions. Seat
belts and speed limits help us be safer on the road. Knowing someone is
keeping law and order gives us a certain sense of security. However, do
we pay taxes and obey out of love for our authorities? No, we obey
because we have to. 

If God compelled everyone to make the right choices we would live in a
safer world but we would also be living more like robots, just doing what
we were programmed to do. God wanted someone to love him so he
created us in his own image (Genesis 1:27). As part of that, we have the
freedom of choice. There was a risk involved in God giving us that
freedom but it was a risk worth taking because through that we can love
God the way he designed us to. 

May our decisions today reflect our love for God.

This month we would also like to honor the memory of some Rest Haven
residents who have passed away recently. Condolences to the families of
Helen Penner and of Ed Peters. May the Lord grant you strength in this
time of loss.

Peter Berg, Chaplain



We are excited to continue with admissions as we work towards filling all
our homes! We are starting to feel like we are ‘settling in’ to the routines of
daily life and finding our way through the change as summer winds down. 

Our hope is that everyone was able to enjoy our Manitoba summer and
spend time with family and friends around campfires, backyard barbecues
or any other way that brings you joy. We would love to hear some of your
summertime stories! With Fall fast approaching our thoughts are turning
towards December and the festivities of the Christmas season. Stay tuned
for potential community opportunities to help light-up our spaces around
Rest Haven! 

Esther Reimer 
Director of  Resident Care 
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